
RECOVERING FROM THE 
FLOODS….SPECIAL FORUM MEETING FOR 

ALL TADCASTER RESIDENTS 
 

The whole town is still coming to terms with the effects of the flood. One of 

the ‘big issues’ is the damage to the bridge and east-west links. So, the CEF 

has organised for David Bowe, Corporate Director for Business and 

Environmental Services at North Yorkshire County Council to address a 

public meeting and bring residents up to date on plans to reconnect the two 

halves of our community.  

 

Please come along and hear it from the man in charge of repairing our bridge, 

and plans for reconnecting east and west in the meantime. Your County 

Council needs to hear from you first hand about your experiences, priorities, 

thoughts, ideas…… 

 

7pm, Riley Smith Hall – everyone is welcome! 

Special Bus service for Tadcaster east residents – departing 

6.30pm from the Bus Station & picking up from bus stops along 

York Road; returning 9pm from the Riley Smith Hall. 

 

 

TADCASTER & VILLAGES COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT FORUM 
Monday 11th January 2016, Riley Smith Hall, 7pm. 

                                                 


